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Warmest and loving Christmas greetings from our 
heart and soul! This year Christmas is very special for us 
because we have gone through many challenges and 
difficulties. 
But our God 
is a good 
God. For 
that reason, 
we are end 
of this year 
and 
celebrating 
Christmas and looking forward to welcoming the new year. 
During the Christmas season, God has given an encouraging 
word in my heart that I would share with you. 
"Involvement of Good Samaritan to the suffering man" The 
Samaritan Man has shown his love without any cost of 
labor. Even he invested whatever he had to show his 
responsibility. He never cross over that suffering man as 

other men did. From this story, God has encouraged as his 
disciple I need involvement to save the suffering ones as 
Jesus is doing. So, next year I want to involve myself more 
than before to serve the suffering soul to share the love of 
God. Encourage to me and all let's involve any kind of good 
works to show the love of God so that suffering people can 
see the love of God through us.  

We wish a great and blessed Christmas to you, 

your family, ministry and neighbor. Believing 

that the coming new year of 2022 will be a 

blessings year for all of us. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New year 2022 

 

Pre- Christmas Celebration 

Joy to the Lord! Glory to the God! 
Immanuel! God is with us! By the grace of 
God, we have been able to celebrate Pre-
Christmas with our all ministry project 
children and co-ministers. The theme was 

for this special season is “If you don't love 
visible neighbor then how you will love 
invisible God ". Our children enjoy and lot 
through this event of Christmas. They have 
participated in different activities such as 
carol song, drama, competition, etc. we are 
blessed to celebrate this pre-Christmas 
program for our 
children.

 

  

 

 



 

 

Special Christmas Program for Non-Christian 

Children 
God had 

opened the 

door for 

me to 

conduct a 

pre-

Christmas 

program 

with 

Hindu and Muslim children. There are 84 children who 

have come from different areas. Even some parents and 

guardians have also joined with their children. We 

celebrate this event through Christian songs, 

competitions, sharing the gospel, games, and Christmas 

gifts.   

 

 

Thanks to All 

We would like to say thank you for your 

faithful prayer and financial support to us.  

It is quite impossible to continue our ministry 

without God's guide and your believability. 

Contributions to our ministry to stretch the 

unreached people of Bangladesh and 

beyondas well. We are thrilled to inform you 

that we are praying continuously praying for 

you, your family, and your ministries. Delight 

Foundation is not my ministry but our 

ministry for His Glory and we are the co-

partners for the Kingdom of God 

 

We will pleased to provide you with more 

information about our ministry:  

Prayer request: Please pray for- 

 

 Delight Foundation Ministry 

 New ministry in Dhaka City 

 Pray for financial Support for project 

 We need financial support for our kids   
 Please pray for children home building 

 

Dlight Foundation Projects: 

 Orphanage Ministry 

 School Ministry 

 Free Coaching Center  

 Social Depeloment Ministry 
 

 

Thank you all so much for being with us. 

Delight Foundation Ministry 

Dhaka  Bangladesh.  

Cell. +8801760651155,  

 

 


